
 

  

_____________________________________ 

P.O. BOX 22230, TUCSON, AZ 85734   |   DDCAZ.COM   |   P: 520.294.7777    
 

     

Public Notice 
Wednesday, Jan. 13, 2021 

 

DESERT DIAMOND CASINO WHY TEMPORARILY CLOSES CASINO  
Why Convenience Store Remains Open at Regular Hours of Operation 

 
WHY, Ariz. – As a health and safety precaution, the Desert Diamond Casino located in Why will 
temporarily close its casino component starting Jan. 14, 2021 and continuing until further notice. The 
Why convenience store will remain open at its regular hours of operation, 12:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m. 
daily. Your understanding during this time is appreciated, and we apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
This temporary closure does not affect the three larger Desert Diamond Casino properties near 
Tucson, Sahuarita and Glendale. For the latest status updates on the Why location, please continue to 
check www.ddcaz.com and Desert Diamond Casinos’ Facebook and Twitter accounts. 
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